
On 18 Mar 2024, at 11:15, Hilary Martin
<hilarymartin@marlow-tc.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear 

I hope that you are well?

Just a heads up that Marlow FM are doing a
Charity Walk in the park after the May Fayre on
May 11th there will be 10 of them walking around
in the park from 8pm till around midnight, just so
your guys are aware.

Many thanks 

Hilary

Mrs Hilary Martin PSLCC
Town Clerk 

MARLOWTOWNCOUNCIL
Court Garden
Pound Lane
Marlow
Bucks SL7 2AG

01628 484024
hilarymartin@marlow-tc.gov.uk 

Please read our privacy policy here https://www.marlow-
tc.gov.uk/Council-Policies.aspx  on how we process your data,
we will not pass on your data to any third party without your
consent.

This email (including any attachments) is intended only for the
named addressee. It may be confidential and may also contain
legally privileged information. If you have received this message
in error please notify me by email or telephone and then delete
the message and any copies. Unauthorised use, copying or
distribution of the message or any information contained in it is
prohibited.
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